
Dear Parents,

We are fast approaching our 100th day of school! One part of our celebration will be
to create a 100 Museum containing collections of 100 things brought in by each child.
Children have been thinking about different things they can collect such as a chain of
100 paper clips, a collection of 100 baseball cards, a necklace with 100 beads, or a
building made from 100 blocks.  As your child is counting, they may have some ideas
on how they can organize them as they count. We have been talking about ways to
count the collections without losing track.  I encourage you not to tell them how to
group them, but ask what types of ways they may group them. Many will put their
collections in a Ziplock bag, but we are open if they have other ideas on how to share
their collection.  It will be exciting to share and see their ideas.

Children may need a little help gathering materials, but they should be able to do
most of the work themselves. Your child can bring in his or her collection as soon as
it is ready. We look forward to a rewarding mathematical day. Please have your child
bring in your collection when it is ready.  Please know, collections will be returned!
Our 100th day of school is on February 6th.

Thank You,

Ms. Moote

PS:  Remember, students are also invited to dress up at 100 year olds on 100 day too!


